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As we enter 5779, I would like to thank Standing Together, their 
volunteers and donors for more than 20 years of inspiring a generation 
to give thanks and appreciation “הכרת הטוב” to Israeli soldiers. As 
someone who served in the Israeli army and now the Knesset, I know 
firsthand the importance of the work that you do.

I strongly support Standing Together’s activities. I know that beyond the 
treats, Standing Together distributes appreciation and encouragement to
tens of thousands of Israeli soldiers. You have empowered them with the
feeling of support and appreciation from every day citizens, the Jewish 
community around the world and Friends of Israel. It is this feeling of 
support and appreciation that motivates and brightens the soldiers’ day 
and even more importantly it gives them something they will cherish for 
a lifetime.

I am pleased to know that the Israeli army and Friends of the IDF 
recognize, value and encourage Standing Together's active involvement 
in showing appreciation for the Israeli soldiers.

With blessings for a Happy, healthy and successful year to the Standing 
Together team, all your volunteers and donors.

With prayers for the peace of Jerusalem,

      Yehudah Glick


